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American Civil Liberties Union of Southern California 

August 21, 1984 

Lou Sullivan 
 Page Street 

San Francisco, CA 94117 

Dear Mr. Sullivan: 

We are in receipt of your letter of July 18, 1984. 

31815 Camino Capistrano 
Suite L 
San Juan Capistrano, CA 92675 
(714) 661-7332 

Diane Saunders 
Chairperson 

Joanna M. Clark 
Co-Chairperson 

Susan D. McGreivy 
Chief Counsel 

ACLU of Southern California 
633 South Shatto Place 
Los Angeles, CA 90005-1388 

Thank you for your recent contribution to the ACLU 
1 · h c · h h re- Ramona Ripston Transsexua R1g ts omm1ttee. I ope t at you are Executive Director 

ceiving your monthly OPEN FORUM as you should be. We 
Paul Hoffman 

gratfully appreciate your desire to support the rights of LegalDirector 
transsexuals and hope that in the future our relationship 
will grow and that your support of transsexual rights 
will remain strong. I have enclosed an extra application 
for membership in the ACLU if you would like to pass it 
along to a friend. 

Again, thank you for becomming a member. 

Diane Saunders 
Chairperson 
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